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PRESIDENT’S REPORT 
 
At the Southeast Region Rally, at LazyDays in Seffner, FL, the Mason-Dixons 
had 12 coaches present and added new members Pat and Gene McBryar.  The 
others present were Bob and Glenda Angus, Helen and Sonny Blackwell, Glen 
and Gail Camp, Bob and Elizabeth Deal, Marshall Godwin, Rich and Jean 
Money, Roger and Gloria Mory, Larry and Pat Runge, John and Alice Ricciardi, 
Dick and Pat Tracy, Larry and Mary Anne Weinberg, and Louis and Linda 
Zilinski. 
 
At the rally, the Mason-Dixons held their annual meeting and elections were held.  
The new officers are:  
 
President          John Ricciardi  
Vice President         Marshall Godwin         
Secretary                  Mary Anne Weinberg      
Treasurer          Helen Blackwell          
Wagon Masters        Larry & Pat Runge        
                                Louis & Linda Zilinski  
 
Thanks to all the new officers for stepping up to take their positions for our group 
and special thanks to Helen Blackwell for staying as Treasurer.   
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Our new Wagon Masters are already working on locations and dates for our 
rallies this year.  There are some promising locations in PA and NJ for some time 
in May.  More to come on that as it progresses. 
 
I want to thank Toni Calzone for the memorial ceremony she planned and 
orchestrated.  Due to Toni’s vast research on all our departed DOAI members, 
she produced a biography on each one, enabling all present to get to know the 
departed.  
 
Lastly, I want to thank all the outgoing officers.  Thanks to Dick Tracy for his hard 
work, thanks to our departed VP Marshall Mauck for working all through his 
illness, thank you to Martha Hundley for doing a great job as secretary and a very 
special thanks to Bob and Elizabeth Deal for the many (too many) years as our 
Wagon Master. 
 
TREASURERS REPORT 
 

MASON-DIXON CHAPTER/DOAI 
MONTHLY TREASURER’S REPORT 

JANUARY 31, 2015 
 
 

Opening Balance January 01, 2015                                                          $4400.56 
 
Deposits 
 
  Date       Amount     Description                                                                                                     
01/29              $60.00  Dues 2015(5 @ $12)-Money, Mory, Reynolds, 

Runge,    Weinburg                                                                                                        
 Total Deposits        $60.00 
 
Checks 
 
  None 
 
Balance as of January 31, 2015                                                             $4460.56 
 
PRAYER LIST 
 
All of our sick and departed members. 
 
If you have anyone you would like to add to our prayer list please let me know 
before the end of each month or at any time a special email can be sent out.  I do 
need your permission to add someone to the list. 
 
 



SAFETY ISSUE 
 
I received this from a friend of mine and passed it to the Rally Master for the SE 
Region rally and he passed it on to those present but thought it might be good for 
all.  Please go to the link and watch the story. 
 
http://www.wkrg.com/story/27946431/runaway-car 
 
 
BIRTHDAYS & ANNIVERSARIES 
 

JANUARY  
 

BIRTHDAYS     ANNIVERSARIES 
 

22 Glenda Angus   16 Salvatore & Merril Tese 

 8 Larry Weinberg 
 7 Toni Calzone 

 
FEBRUARY 

 
BIRTHDAYS     ANNIVERSARIES 
 
  4 Debbie Stremmel     2 Louis & Linda Zilinski 
11 Alice Ricciardi   22 Robert & Glenda Angus   
12 Jim Devine       
13 Merril Tese 
 

March  
 

BIRTHDAYS     ANNIVERSARIES 
       
15 Becky Godwin     4 Jack & Darlene Torbert 
25 Marilyn Brown     9 Dick & Sue Smith 
28 Sue Smith    12 Ronald & Alice Kiebler 
      31 John & Deborah Slate 
 

 

UPCOMING RALLIES 
 

As stated in the President’s report the new Wagon Masters are working on 
setting up rallies for the year. 
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ROSTER 
 
I am trying to update our roster and I have sent a copy to all via e-mail.  PLEASE 
take the time to look it over, not only your information but the entire roster and 
advise me of any changes, additions, or deletions that need to be made.  It is 
important to keep the roster up to date for many reasons, one being if you are 
travelling and need information about a certain area you can call a member in 
that area who might be able to help you and they may just meet up with you.  
 
HUMOR FOR THE MONTH 

Senior trying to set a password  
WINDOWS: Please enter your new password.  
USER: cabbage  
WINDOWS: Sorry, the password must be more than 8 characters.  
USER: boiled cabbage  
WINDOWS: Sorry, the password must contain 1 numerical character.  
USER: 1 boiled cabbage  
WINDOWS: Sorry, the password cannot have blank spaces.  
USER: 50bloodyboiledcabbages  
WINDOWS: Sorry, the password must contain at least one upper case character.  
USER: 50BLOODYboiledcabbages  
WINDOWS: Sorry, the password cannot use more than one upper case 
character consecutively.  
USER: 
50BloodyBoiledCabbagesShovedUpYourAssIfYouDon'tGiveMeAccessNow!  
WINDOWS: Sorry, the password cannot contain punctuation.  
USER: 
ReallyPissedOff50BloodyBoiledCabbagesShovedUpYourAssIfYouDontGiveMeA
ccessNow  
WINDOWS: Sorry, that password is already in use.  
 

 


